
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 20, 2006 
 
 
 
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
P. O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 

Re: Complaint against PSE for Violations of Commission Regulations Regarding Disclosure 
of Private Consumer Information  

 Docket No. U-061239 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Enclosed for filing in the referenced docket are an original and 12 copies of a Settlement 
Agreement; a “legislative” version of the Settlement Agreement showing revisions made to the 
text of the agreement filed October 5, 2006; Joint Statement of the Parties; and Certificate of 
Service.  The signature page from Mr. DeBoer was transmitted electronically in Portable 
Document Format. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
JENNIFER CAMERON-RULKOWSKI 
Assistant Attorney General  
 
JCR/emd 
Enclosure  
cc:  Parties, Public Counsel 


